
 
 

MSD was excited to announce the next sewer overflow abatement 
project review and input public meeting. The meeting began with 
formal presentations on these topics: 
 

• Proposed combined sewer overflow and sanitary sewer 
overflow project modifications 

• I-64 and Grinstead Drive storage basin project update 
and request for public input 

 
Following the formal presentations, MSD staff was available to 
discuss property individual issues and/or concerns with other sewer 
overflow abatement projects currently in planning, design, 
construction and drainage. Staff was also be available to discuss the 
D.R Guthrie Water Quality Treatment Center Facilities Plan 
Amendment and the Hite Creek Facility Plan updates.  
 
MSD is holding these meetings to keep you informed. We are 
seeking public input from you so that these specific projects and 
property decisions can reflect concerns of the people that are 
directly impacted. MSD encourages your participation so that we can 
work together to create a clean, green, growing community. 
 
WHERE: Kentuckiana Girl Scouts Headquarters 

2115 Lexington Road 
Louisville, KY 40232 

 
WHEN: Tuesday, January 24, 2012 

6:30 p.m. – 8:30 p.m.  
Formal presentations begin at 6:30 p.m. 

 
Although MSD encourages your attendance, questions and 
comments may also be submitted until Friday, February 10, 
2012, via email at commentsIOAP@msdlouky.org or in hard 
copy addressed to: 
 
MSD IOAP Project Comments 
Attention: Project WIN Program Manager 
700 West Liberty St. 
Louisville, KY 40203 
 


